
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

31.01.17—Nursery resumes after closure 

at Holywell Village First School, 9 am 

03.02,17— Art Gallery Years Rec, 1,2,3 

and 4 from 2pm 

09.02.17—Art Gallery Nursery, 11:30 am 

09.02.17—Year 4 class assembly 9am 

16.02.17—Year 2 class assembly 9am 

17.02.17—School closes for half-term 

24.02.17—Teacher Training Day (during 

half term) 

27.02.17—School resumes for the children 

16.03.17—Year 3 class assembly 9am 

23.03.17—Year 1 class assembly 9am 

07.04.17—School closes for Easter holiday 

24.04.17—Teacher Training Day 

25.04.17—School resumes for the children 

01.05.17—SCHOOL CLOSED—May Day 

26.05.17—School closes for Half-term 

holiday 

05.06.17—School resumes for the children 

21.07.17—School closes for Summer 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  07840123931 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds. 

 Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the year to prevent accidents. 

 Children line up from 8.55am each 

day and are taken into school by 

their class teacher. Children are to 

be left in the care of their teacher 

on the yard (except Reception and 

Nursery pupils who may be  
   accompanied to their class). 
 

NEWS  

School update: 

We have heating and concrete back in the floors! By  

Sunday the new flooring should be laid and everything to 

be back to normal by Tuesday morning. 

We are closed to Nursery pupils on Monday to allow 

nursery staff to bring everything back to school and set 

our room back up.  This also allows us to move Year 4 

back into their room and Mrs. Reed, Mr Wood and Mrs. 

Douglass back into the office and intervention room. 

Monday will be a little disjointed with lots to do, however 

we WILL be back to normal entrances etc on TUESDAY 

31ST JANUARY. 

Thank you for your continued support throughout what 

has been a very trying few weeks. We have received 

some very nice messages of appreciation from parents and 

carers—thank you for these.  

 

 Stars of the Week 

W/E 27.01.17  Rec—Darcey   Year 1 Ella T    Year 2 Kailem    Year 3 Zane    Year 4 Anna 




